
 
             

Dear Friend of St. Thomas, 
 
The St. Thomas High School Round Up is fast 
approaching. Our young men are out and about selling 
raffle tickets to support their brother Eagles in need of 
financial assistance. All of our volunteers are out 
working diligently by collecting items for our 
fabulous booths, they are baking, cooking, and 
grilling for our amazing food court, and the games 
have been ordered for our carnival area. 
 
This community-wide event is supported by so 
many of our friends and we are hoping you will 
consider being a part of the St. Thomas family.  

First of all, please allow me to extend an 
invitation to come by and enjoy the day. We are so 

blessed to have so many friends and nothing shows our Eagle spirit 
better than when we come together for a wonderful cause. 

 
Round Up continues to be a fundraiser that exclusively supports tuition assistance. Every 
dollar earned goes toward the financial aid of the students of St. Thomas. Our students know 
this and this is why they work so hard fulfilling their end of the mission. Together we can 
continue to grow our community in the Basilian tradition of teaching goodness, discipline, and 
knowledge. 
 
We are asking for your support to help defray the costs by making a tax-deductible donation 
to St. Thomas High School. Your generosity is greatly appreciated, and will help ensure the 
future of a quality education.  
 
Thank you for your kind consideration in support of St. Thomas High School, and we look 
forward to seeing you at Round-Up! 
 
Your 2020 Round Up Chairs, 
 
 
Amber Caver   Laura Reyes   Jodi Diamond 
Food Court   Carnival & Games  Eagle Court 
cavercasa@gmail.com  reyes00@hotmail.com Jodi.diamond98@gmail.com 
  

mailto:cavercasa@gmail.com
mailto:reyes00@hotmail.com
mailto:Jodi.diamond98@gmail.com

